

ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION LETTER

September 5, 2019

Dear Parents,

In past years asbestos in many forms has been used in most school buildings in a large variety of building materials. Although asbestos has been determined to be a health hazard, it is not a hazard as long as it is well maintained and the fibers do not become airborne.

Our school has an asbestos plan book that outlines where asbestos material, if any is located, the condition of that material and what actions are being taken to repair any damaged material.

The most recent inspection has confirmed the presence of small amounts of asbestos material which is maintained in good condition; therefore it should be present no health risk to the students or other persons using the school building. A small area of flooring was professionally abated in August 2013.

The asbestos plan book is located in the office and is available for your review. Please contact the school office at 489-7825, if you require additional information or wish to review the book.

Sincerely,

Angie Krauss, Principal